
 
 
 
 

Digs – Summer 2017 
 
From the President 
Rebecca Ruiz Johannes, CHRVA President 
 
Thank you to all members that participated in this year’s Board of Directors election. Be sure to 
read the election article in this newsletter for the results. You’ll see we have many new faces in 
our leadership. I’m excited to hear the new ideas and see the new energy at work. I’m also 
pleased to continue working with the board as President. 
 
Appointed chair positions will be confirmed at a meeting in July, and the website will be 
updated by August 15. 
 
I want to congratulate all teams for another successful USA/CHRVA 2017 season! The indoor 
season is wrapping up but the outdoor season continues through September. Stay tuned for 
announcements about what’s coming up in 2018. 
 
See you on the courts! 
 


